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To KCL/64/2023-24 
BSE Ltd, March 21, 2024 

Listing Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street- Fort, 

Mumbai- 400001 

Ref: BSE Scrip Code- 531780 

Subject: Clarification for delay in submission of disclosure submitted on 14th March, 2024 under 
Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

In continuation to our disclosure submitted on 14" March, 2024 and 15“ March, 2024 we hereby clarify 

the delay in submission of the disclosure. 

Upon careful review of the regulatory requirements, we acknowledge the intimation, which necessitated 

submission within 24 hours of the event as per circular SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123 

dated July 13, 2023, unfortunately, was inadvertently overlooked. We sincerely apologize for this 
oversight. 

We want to assure you that there was no intention to violate any regulatory obligations, and the delay was 

solely due to an administrative error. However, we filed the intimation within seven days as per regulation 

Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations read with clause 7B of clause A in Part A of Schedule III of the 

SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. It was not our practice to skip such crucial filings, and we understand 
the gravity of this lapse. 

We humbly request your understanding and leniency in this matter. We assure you that we have taken 

corrective measures internally to prevent such oversights from occurring in the future. Our commitment 

to compliance and transparency remains unwavering. 

We reiterate that we have been submitting the relevant disclosures in time and will continue to abide by 

the requirements of Listing Regulations in future. 

We request you to kindly take the above information on your records and leniency in this matter 

Thanking you, 

For Kaiser oe Ltd. 

mate al Arora 

Managing Director O) 
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